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TO ALL PRESBYTERIANS,

I greet you on behalf of the General Assembly Education and Training Committee under which the Presbyterian Education Fund (PEF) falls.

It is that time of Advent when our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ was born. We thank God to have been with us up to this period when we celebrate this exciting event.

We thank everybody who has supported us, in whatever way, during 2023. Without your support we would not have accomplished everything that we have, especially caring for the financial needs of our Presbyterian children.

2024 is weeks away and we hope it will bring us better things than this year. Let us journey together to the end of 2023 and into the new year. We pray for traveling mercies for all traveling to and from their places of work and everywhere they will be traveling to.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Thank you once again and stay blessed!

Yours in Christ,

Ronnie Maqubela
Presbyterian Educational Fund Administrator

CELEBRATING more than 40 YEARS OF EDUCATION
Please address correspondence to: The Administrator, Presbyterian Educational Fund
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